
Hello!  

I am Miss Hager.  

I enjoy dancing, reading and spending time in my  

garden (where I enjoy feeding the birds).   

I am really excited to teach Robin Class and I hope we 

can make some excellent memories together.   

 

We are Robin Class. Did you know that robins are extremely kind and 

friendly animals? I think we can all be excellent, kind robins too.  

Impress me.  


